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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 

 

 

A request was received on Monday, July 1, 2013 from Kenneth 

Pavell, President of the Girls Basketball Booster of Bartlett High 

School, seeking the following records:  

“I am the President of the Girls Basketball Booster Club at 

Bartlett High School and I am requesting current financial 

statements from the Main Booster Club. . .Receipts for all 

purchases made using the clubs tax exempt account at Sam’s have 

also gone without response.  Dan Lewis has ignored all requests 

from the girls program while still corresponding with and on 

behalf of other booster clubs.”  

These documents are not maintained by the District, and so the 

request was denied on Monday, July 8, 2013. 

 

The response was e-mailed to Kenneth Pavell 

(ken.pavell@experis.com) on Monday, July 8, 2013. 

 

 

José M. Torres, Ph.D. 

Superintendent of Schools   
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